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Pl

This Week…..

This week the children went on a
mystery tour around Liverpool. The have
written about the landmarks they saw.

The children enjoyed learning all about
road safety this week. We learnt all
about being safe when near the road and
how to cross the road safely. We have
designed our own high visibility vest
using bright colours and reflective
materials.

This week we have been learning all
about the number five. We are very good
at making 5 in different ways and
finding 5 things in class.

Friend of the Week
Bluebells – Roman Craig

Daffodils – Michelle Gaweda

Don’t forget to check out next week’s easy peasy
game tomorrow!

Remember to fill out our online questionnaire about
how your child has settled into school. You should

have received this by text. Any problems please see a
member of staff. Thank you!

The children will also be baking bread tasting
the delicacy of apples and honey. Please
inform your child’s class teacher of any

allergies.
On Thursday the Company Mad Science are
coming into school to work with all of the
children and carry out some exciting
experiments.

Magical Moment:

Our Nativity
Thursday 5th December – Reception Nativity

10am
The children are busy practising for our Nativity
‘Whoops a Daisy Angel’. If your child has brought
home words can you practise these at home please!

Story of the
week

Look out on
the road


